
   Indigenous high school students!  You’re invited to explore 
pathways to post secondary with UVic and Camosun.

The time to start exploring your 
post-secondary education options 
is now! Join Indigenous recruiters 
from the University of Victoria and 
Camosun College at UVic's First 
Peoples House. Learn about 
Indigenous supports and 
programs, tour the First Peoples 
House, find out about entrance 
requirements and win prizes. 
Please check with your high 
school advisor about taking part 
in the 2022 UVic and Camosun 
High School Education Fair.


THURSDAY 
APRIL 14, 2022 
9:30 AM - 1:30 PM 
@ FIRST PEOPLES HOUSE 
UNIVERSITY OF VICTORIA 
SCHOOL ADVISORS: TO REGISTER YOUR SCHOOL 
OR CLASS PLEASE CONTACT iaceiic@uvic.ca
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